ERSA Club National at Welwyn.

Today, 2™ July, | received notification from the CEO of Gosling Sports Park, Stephen Aucott, that
they have to cancel the Club National on the 12 July. After a third party review they now have some
essential maintenance work which is required on the slope which cannot be completed before the
race next weekend. | have spoken to the Stephen tonight to see if there is anything we can do to
ensure the race continues even with a reduced number but unfortunately it is not going to be

possible.

As much as we would like to run a race on the 12" July it is just too short notice to arrange another
location which would suite people. Therefore it is with regret we have to cancel the race.

Those that have paid will receive a full refund. If you paid on the old entry system this will come
from Snowsport England and if you paid on the ERSA website it will come from ERSA Paypal account.

Thank you for your support and we hope that we will be able to ensue races continue at the slope in
the future. If you have any questions please contact me at chair@ersa.co.uk.

Bernard Wright

Chief of Race



